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.Before and After School Club 

 
Reminder - Before and After School Club 

invoices are now emailed monthly. 
 

October invoices have been emailed. 
Please contact the school office to update 

us if you have not received yours. 
 

Some September invoices are overdue, 
please check your email and settle as soon 

as possible. 
 
. 

Remember to complete a booking form 
for your term 2 places 

 
 
 

 
Parent Meetings 

 

Interim reports will be sent out next week 

(16th November) 

Parents evenings will be held remotely (or 

by phone if you prefer) on 17th and 18th 

November. 

 

 

 
Remembrance Day November 11th 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 

 
In book bags: 

Mrs Farren says… 
 

It has been a great week at Norton. We are all so relieved that schools can remain open as 
this means that children can keep all important routines, learn together with their friends 

and keep some kind of normality.  
We all love our jobs and coming into work too! 

 
 

On Friday next week it is Children in Need. It is more important than ever that we support 
this event. On Friday, your child can come to school in their pyjamas (or non - school 

uniform if you prefer).  
Please donate as much as you can afford. Thank you. 

 
 

As we enter the country’s second lockdown, Team Norton would like to let you know that 
we are all here for you if you need anything- even if you just need a chat or to talk anything 

through. These are challenging times but we are all in this together and together we are 
stronger. 

 


